Worshiping, serving, and growing with Christ-like love.

' Announcements

-

Concerns and Celebrations

Home: Don Orr, Sherry Licata, Josephine and John Lin (Vitality Living, Arlington, VA), and Mark Rizzo
Harmony: Angela Terry, Arlene Singer, Gerry Soderquist, Pat Sykes, Susan Robertson, and Marsha
Matthews

Recuperating at Home: Marc Licata (son of Sherry Licata) and Barbara Newman
Chemotherapy/Radiation: Roger Anderson

Hospice: Tom McKnight * Italicized names are new or updated.

Check out our Connect Center to send a card!

Birthdays This Week: Nicole Diorio (5), Meredith Frederick (5), Mary Beers (9)
*If a birthday is missing from our list, please contact the church office.

Happening This Week
Sunday, September 3 9:30 am | Bible Class MR
10:30 am | Worship
11:45 am | Congregational Care Committee Mtg

Monday Office Closed
Labor Day
Tuesday 9:30 am | Admin Meeting
Wednesday 10:00 am | Staff Meeting

7:30 pm | Choir Rehearsal

Thursday 12:00 pm | Live Prayer Time
Sunday, September 10 9:30 am | Adult Faith Formation
Fall Back to Church 10:30 am | Worship & Children’s Faith Formation

11:45 am | Back to Church Luncheon
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Fall Bcuck?}o Church

Sept 10 | 10:30 AM
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SIGN UP IN THE NARTHEX TODAY!

BACK TO CHURCH
LUNCHEON

NEXT SUNDAY, SEPT 10 FOLLOWING WORSHIP! EVERYONE IS INVITED!
Please bring a side or salad to share. Drinks and desserts will be provided.
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' BACK-TO-SCHOOL
| PRAYER BUDDIES I
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wOULD YOU BE WLUNG TO TAKE ONE
OF OUR CHILDREN OR YOUTH TO PRAY
FOR ALL DURING THE SCHOOL YEAR?

PLEASE LET JAME KNOw SO SHE CAN
ASSIGN YOU A PRAYER BUDDY!
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For some pancakes?

Saturday, Sept 9
Cost $5.00
Topic: Model Airplanes
Sign Up in the Narthex

BLESSING OF THE,
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Saturday, September 16
5:30 PM

Please indicate if you are able |
to host or need childcare or
transportation for the event!
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GAPC Little Library,

and droP off a book or pic one .

Thanks to Patrick Hartigan and his eagle scout project,
GAPC now has two little libraries!
We need help filling them, so if you have any extra books
around, please drop them in one of the libraries.




